
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 1:04 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163

-- Name --
Elise Guest

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I am vehemently opposed to an increase in rates by Enbridge.  We are in a cost-of-living crisis, compounded by the
uncertainty of US tariffs.  And, a simple google search shows: "Enbridge Inc gross profit for the twelve months
ending June 30, 2025 was $18.906B, a 12.28% increase year-over-year. Enbridge Inc annual gross profit for 2024
was $17.831B, a 8.02% increase from 2023."

Maybe they can use some of that 18 BILLION dollars to offset these costs, rather than forcing them on consumers.




